
Living together in Godôs amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

April 15, 2018 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

Serve and Get Connected 

Hy-Vee Receipts to benefit Nazarethôs Partner in 

Education, Highland Elementary School, need to be 

submitted to the receptacle at the Welcome Desk NO 

LATER THAN next Sunday, April 22.  Please turn in 

your receipts by next Sunday so that the team can get 

them counted and submitted in time for this yearôs 

deadline.  Thank you for your generosity! 

Peace Be With You!  

Announcements 

Now is the time to get registered for this yearôs 

Global Leadership Summit!  At the Summit, you 

will find fresh, actionable and inspiring leadership 

content from a world-class faculty at a convenient 

location near you. The local host is Orchard Hill 

Church, and the cost is $109 per person.  Get 

signed up today at Naz Next Steps or contact Julia 

Voss at julia.voss@naz.org with questions.  

NewAldaya is seeking volunteers to assist with a 

variety of needs.  Would you like to learn more?  

Sign up today at Naz Next Steps so that a 

volunteer coordinator from NewAldaya can help 

you find a great way to serve where you are called! 

EPIC Scholarships provide a minimum award of 

$100 per school year for Nazareth students who 

attend Wartburg, Luther or Grandview College.  

These scholarships are paid directly from Nazareth 

to the colleges.  The application deadline is May 1.  

Students can pick up an application at the 

Welcome Desk today.  Applications should be 

submitted to Jan Glaspie in the church office.  

Please email Jan at jan.glaspie@naz.org with 

questions. 

Caravan 2018 for high school students will be 

heading to Pensacola, Florida, from July 21-29.  

Go to www.cedarvalleystudents.org/caravan for 

more details. The cost of this trip is $699 per 

student, with a $150 non-refundable deposit.  With 

questions, email kristina.mcburney@naz.org. 

TeenServe is  coming to the Cedar Valley July 8-14, 

and registration is now open for all junior high and 

high school students who would like to participate!  

The cost is $300.00 for the week which includes all 

meals, a shirt and program materials.  Students will 

stay overnight throughout the week at Carver Middle 

School in Waterloo, and will go to their worksites in 

small groups from there each day.  Every Nazareth 

confirmand who attends will receive 18 service 

credits.  To get signed up, submit your check for 

$300 payable to Nazareth with ñTeenServe 

Registrationò in the subject line and email 

lori.haag@naz.org to request the registration 

materials.  Adult chaperones are also needed.  With 

questions, email Pastor Brian at brian.king@naz.org. 

Kits and Quilts will meet Monday, April 16, from 

9:00 a.m. to noon and Tuesday, April 17, from 9:00 

a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Please bring a salad to share for 

lunch on Tuesday. 


